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Honorable Chairman Glenn Thompson and members of the ND House Agriculture Committee: 

As independent cattle producers we do not have a voice on the ND Beef Commission.  This bill—HB 

1436—will give us a vote and ability to determine our representative.  We pay money to be part of the 

Commission and would like to see this bill pass so that there is a process in which we may participate. 

Thank you for the opportunity to participate today.  We recommend a DO PASS. 

 

 


